## **MEMO 25-27**

TO:	Frank Sabulta	City Administrator
TO:	Frank Schuite.	City Administrator

FROM: James Kowalski, Director of Public Services

DATE: September 4, 2025

SUBJECT: Amendments to Cross Connection Ordinance

The City recently approved a contract with HydroCorp to provide professional services in connection with the new residential cross connection requirements under the Michigan Safe Drinking Water Act. HydroCorp has reviewed our current ordinance and has recommended certain amendments to the existing ordinance due to the new testing requirements.

The proposed amendments are attached.

Therefore, I recommend that this matter be placed on the agenda for a first reading.

Approved for Council consideration.

Strank Schulte, City Administrator

Date